
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT ADVISORY BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

NOVEMBER 7, 2024 

PLAZA DEL SOL BUILDING, BASEMENT HEARING ROOM 

 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Advisory Board 
may be in attendance at the Plaza Del Sol Building, Basement Hearing Room, located at 600 2nd 

Street NW, Albuquerque, NM 87103, regarding the Civilian Police Oversight Advisory Board 
(CPOAB) Policy and Procedure Review Subcommittee meeting. 

 

The CPOAB Policy and Procedure Review Subcommittee Meeting will be held on November 7, 
2024, beginning at 3:00 p.m.  The meeting is open to the public.  

 


